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FOI 3742
Date 25/04/2025

Dear Requester,
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. Please note, this is a cross-site response for Bedford site and Luton site.

You asked:
I would like to see all emails, documents, attachments, and any other forms of response relating to this request between Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust and the two senior NHS officials.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the attached documents, which outlines the correspondence received and response.

It is public information that you have been asked to inform the NHS when you “envisage adopting already available nationally commissioned local Products”.
Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust has confirmed its intention to proceed with adoption of the platform at the end of the two-year timeframe outlined in the original request. At this time, no earlier adoption is planned.

I would like to know when specifically you plan to start adopting the FDP and who you are naming as lead (as is requested in the letter)?
The Trust has confirmed its intention to proceed with adoption of the platform at the end of the two-year timeframe outlined in the original request 
The Deputy Chief Executive/Chief Operating Officer of the Trust has been designated as the senior responsible officer and lead for the adoption of the FDP

I would also like to know what your plans are for how you will maximise the benefits of the Federated Data Platform to deliver better joined-up care for their patients within the next two years (again, asked of you in the above mentioned letter)?
At the time of our response, the Trust had not submitted a benefits realisation plan, nor had we formally responded to the specific benefits outlined in the original request letter.
Currently, there is no fully implemented plan in place for FDP adoption. We recognise that the FDP comprises a suite of different solutions, and as such, we are actively reviewing which components may best serve our organisation and patient population.

This information is provided for your personal use and is the property of Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Trust and subject to any existing Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015 (RPSI). This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so. 
 Please note that the Trust has a formal internal review and complaints process which is managed by the Information Governance Manager/Data Protection Officer. Should you have any concerns with our response, you can make a formal request for an internal review. Requests for internal review should be submitted within three months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter, and should be addressed to: dataprotectionofficer@ldh.nhs.uk. This option is available to you for up to three calendar months from the date your response was issued. 
If you are not satisfied with the Trust review under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 you may apply directly to the Information Commissioners Officer (ICO) for a review of your appeal decision. The ICO can be contacted at: ICO, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF www.ico.org.uk 
 Yours sincerely, 

 FOI Officer
 Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
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